

Dear Green Valley Parents/Guardians,

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! Our school's Book Fair will be held:

Monday, February 6th – Friday, February 10th \* Students ONLY will shop during library class times.

Parents are invited to join us for an after school shopping time from 2:45pm to 6:00pm on Thursday, February 9th. This will be a great opportunity for you to enjoy the Book Fair with your children! Here are some tips to consider before you visit:

- Take a look at our booklist flyer to see a sample of the great titles that will be available. Many
  parents find it helpful to make a wish list ahead of time: More book fair information can be find
  on our school's link: <a href="https://www.scholastic.com/bf/greenvalleyelemsch1">https://www.scholastic.com/bf/greenvalleyelemsch1</a>
- Please know that we are required to charge tax on every purchase, so be sure to send your children enough money to cover tax as well as their book costs.
- Get a jump-start on shopping through our Online Book Fair! Simply find our school's fair to get started. Online shopping runs from February 3rd—16th. Online orders ship directly to your home, and shipping is free for orders over \$25.
- Classroom Wish List items will be available to see in person at the fair. Consider sharing the love of reading by donating books from the fair to the classrooms, too. Refreshing our students' classroom libraries regularly gives kids a reason to keep reading.
- To make purchases easier, you can set up a Book Fair **eWallet**, which gives students a secure, cash -free way to shop the fair. Find out more and create an eWallet on our school's link.

I hope you can make it to our Scholastic Book Fair! If you're interested in **volunteering** at the book fair, we could use your help! Please fill out and return to bottom portion of this page to our Library Media Specialist Ms. Lopez or email at nlopez@nafcs.org **Forms DUE ASAP**– must return by February 2nd. Volunteers are required to have a background check on file for the '22-'23 school year with NAFCS Green Valley School. (If this has not been done, a background check needs to be completed and approved before being able to volunteer.) Please refer to available time slots and class library times on the back of this letter

Looking forward to seeing you,

Ms. Lopez